PUI{DUE - Nuclear Engineering

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

May 21, 2019

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Ms. Montgomery-

This letter is a request to extend the PUR-1 Digital 1&C implementation timeline an additional 90
days in the “Amendment to Renewed Facility Operating License No. 14” (ML18275A124).

In order to ensure complete and accurate validation and verification of implementation
requirements, this request will allow facility staff needed time for equipment installation and testing.
This implementation will included revision of the safety analysis report consistent with the safety
evaluation.

I certify under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on May 21, 2019.

Regards,

<~ <7 -

Clive Townsend

PUR-1 Reactor Supervisor
clive@purdue.edu
765.494.5764
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